
Benefits...

Create 200 temporary jobs  
during construction
21 permanent jobs  
when complete

90,000 tonnes 
of waste per year won’t go to landfill

Better for the
environment

Enough energy to power  

10,000 homes 

The story so far...
In January 2012 Veolia were awarded planning 
permission to build and operate a brand new 
Energy Recovery Facility (ERF) in partnership with 
Shropshire Council.
This new facility will be built next to the existing Household Recycling  
          Centre and Transfer Station at Battlefield Enterprise Park,  
 Vanguard  Way, Shrewsbury.

    The ERF will divert 90,000 tonnes of waste every  
            year from landfill and produce enough electricity  
                to power 10,000 homes.

Our plans for the Shropshire ERF 
are based on the amount of 
waste produced and anticipated 
increases in recycling and 
composting rates.



Get in touch
We will keep you informed with regular updates.  
But if you do have any queries please call our  
dedicated information number: 
T: 0203 567 2411
Or contact us through our website by using the 
Contact Us button:
www.veolia.co.uk/shropshire

The next stage
Since gaining planning permission a considerable  
amount of work has been going on behind the scenes.

Our main construction contractor CNIM Clugston  
has been completing the detailed design works  
and submissions to Shropshire Council to comply  
with the planning conditions that must be met  
before work can start.

These have been completed and approved.  
It is hoped that construction will begin  
during October 2012.

This will include:
• Construction cabins arriving on site 
• Civil engineering and ground works will begin.

Community Liaison
We have established a Community Liaison Group. This group  
is made up of local people who will meet on a regular basis.  
The group is expected to meet in October and they will be  
given a full update on work so far.

The minutes of all the Community Liaison meetings will  
be published on our website along with copies of all the  
information leaflets. The group will continue to meet  
throughout the construction period and  once the facility  
is fully operational.


